
 Jordan School District 
 Patrice A. Johnson, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 
 West Jordan, Utah 

 Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE:  Tuesday, February 27, 2018 
 
TO:  Melissa Beck, Principal of Jordan Ridge Elementary 
  Shelly Davis, Principal of Heartland Elementary 
  Steve Giles, Principal of Blackridge Elementary 
  Todd Theobald, Principal of Majestic Elementary 
  Kathe Riding, Principal of Columbia Elementary 
  Suzanne Williams, Principal of Eastlake Elementary 
   
FROM: Laura Finlinson, Administrator of Curriculum and Staff Development 
  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability  
 
SUBJECT: Research Project       
  
 
The Research Review Committee has reviewed a research project in which your 
school has been asked to participate. 
 
Project Title: “Did the Common Core Make a Difference?  Informational Texts in 

First Grade Classroom Libraries”   
 
Applicant: Dr. Kathryn MacKay and Dr. Terrell Young, BYU-Provo 
 
The project has been approved by the District Research Review Committee.  The 
applicants have been directed to contact you to discuss the extent of the project 
and to obtain your permission to conduct the study at your school.  Participation 
in the study is at your discretion.  If you have questions or concerns, please 
contact Ben Jameson at 801-567-8243.  
 
The project will involve an inventory of one first grade classroom library and a 
brief interview with a first grade teacher. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
 
  
 


